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Faye Thomas

From: FThomas@aqmd.gov
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Additional evidence of Hyperion violations

 

From: Kcehowski Tamara <a   
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 4:55 PM 
To: Clerk of Board <clerkofboard@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Additional evidence of Hyperion violations 
 
Dear Board members, 
 
I must bring to your attention the Hyperion event on 6/27/2024 where the H2S levels were measured at 31 ppb. and 
they sent us running from our homes. We received a follow-up email from Tonya Shelton of LASAN on 6/28/2024 where 
they adjusted the reading down to 27 ppb to avoid an automatic NOV. Now they have yet again quietly adjusted that 
reading down to a mere 1.4 ppb. I believe it is to mess with the historical data and erase the truth. 
 
I have attached the Images for your convenience. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this very serious violation and manipulation of facts. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tamara Kcehowski  
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